Bromley Hills School Newsletter

Week 1 Summer Term 3¢ May 2019

Visit our website: www.brombhills.dudley.sch.uk
email: info@brombhills.dudley.sch.uk

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you all had a lovely break over the Easter holidays. It was lovely to see so many
Year 6 children attend Easter School, as it was a great opportunity to have the time to
prepare the children. As normal, we are providing a breakfast for Year 6 children during
SATs week, in the lower hall, as this really does help the children to keep calm before
the tests. As you may have heard in the news, the European elections might be taking
place on the 23 May. If it does go ahead, we will be used as a polling station and will
therefore be closed. I will let you know as soon as I have been informed by the Local

Authority. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.

Important
Information

Swimming —Class 3/4L
Tuesday 7" May.

Heights & Weights —
Reception Wednesday 8™ May.
European Elections:
Thursday 23 May possible
school closure.

Governor / Parent
Meeting
Wednesday 8" at 5pm

As you know, we hold a meeting to
give parents the opportunity to meet
with Governors, before the Governing
Board meeting. All welcome to come
along and have a drink and a chat.

After School Clubs

ACE Coaching are providing 2
afterschool clubs this term: Multi
Sports for KS1 (Fridays) and Football
for KS2 (Thursdays). Children will be
collected from the upper hall by the
sports coach.

Please ensure that all money is paid in
full to the sports coach. Thankyou.

Wellbeing  Meeting

The Wellbeing group will meet on a monthly
basis to discuss how, as a school, we can meet
the needs of the children and staff with regards
to their wellbeing and mental health. The
wellbeing groups consists of: Mr Stevens —
Headteacher, Mrs Morris -  Teacher
representative, Mrs Jones, Miss Mellor & Miss
Lloyd— TA representatives, Mr Barnett and Mrs
Seddon — Parent representatives and Miss
Richards — Governor representative.

Year 6 SATs Breakfast

SATs Week — Monday 13" May —
Thursday 16" May

Year 6 children are invited to come along
to their very own breakfast during SATs
week. It is a great opportunity to relax,
talk to each other and have a lovely
breakfast. Children can come in to school
via the upper hall doors and then walk
down to the lower hall.

Safeguarding

Attendance for
this week is:
96%
Whole School
Target: 97%
Well done to Class 1/2]

For getting 99% this week!

Bromley Bees

Every Wednesday morning
9.00am - 10.15am
All welcome!

Pre~-School Spaces
For September 2019 - Please
enquire at the school office if
you would like to book a place.

The designated Safeguarding Leads at Bromley Hills are: Mr Stevens (Headteacher) and Mrs Rogers (Deputy
Headteacher). In their absence, the deputies are: Miss Collins, Mrs Morris & Mr Kelly. The safeguarding leads are
responsible for any child protection issues. A reminder that it is our duty to share safeguarding concerns with other

aaencies.
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